

JEREMY HARRIS PRESIDENT/CEO

April 11, 2013

Ms. Kathy Bailor City Clerk City of Garden Grove

Re: Resignation from Main Street Commission

Dear Madam Clerk:

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation from the position of Commissioner, Main Street Commission effective May 1, 2013 per the criteria set forth via City code.

I am making a career move to another business, not located on Main Street and will in turn have to step down as a Main Street Commissioner. I have thoroughly enjoyed my time on the Main Street Commission for over the last 4 years. I wish nothing but the best to my fellow commissioners and the City of Garden Grove!

Again, it has been a pleasure serving the residents, the business community on Main Street and the City of Garden Grove.

Warm Regards,

Jeremy Harris

Approved for Agenda Listing

City Manager